
UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA 
PHILADELPHIA

April 3rd, 1923OFFICE OF THE VICE-PROVOST

Dear Mr. Principal:

I am writing to let you know how gladly the University of Penn­

sylvania will welcome as her guests the delegates to the Second Biennial In­

tercollegiate Conference on Undergraduate Activities, set for the 26th, 27th 

and 28th of this month.

The helpful co-operation that has been given to the present Uni­

versity Administration so willingly and effectively by cur own Undergraduate 

Council during this past year leads us to endorse emphatically the principles 

and purposes of the Intercollegiate Conference} and it gives us pleasure to ad­

vise you that this University will do all in its power officially to promote 

the vital interests represented by the Conference, with the end in view of de­

veloping and strengthening the cordial relations that must exist between the 

administration and the student body if our universities and colleges generally 

are to fulfill their functions as "training camps" for turning out young men 

with a spirit of co-operative service and a knowledge of the basic principles 

of self-government.

If you can be helpful in an advisory capacity in aiding in the 

selection of the delegates from your institution to the forthcoming sessions of 

the proposed Conference, I beg that you will do so, and thus contribute to the 

success of the occasion by approving the highest type of personnel.

jihfully y

The Principal, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada.

Merrick, 
Vice-Provost.


